
From: Michael Dawson 
Sent: 14 January 2014 14:47
To: Peter Cunningham
Subject: Slipway Development - Work Continues

Dear Mr Cunningham,

Thank you for your message. As you no doubt observed my message was sent to the 
Planning Department in general and not to you specifically. However out of courtesy I will 
respond.
Firstly I was contacting planning not under the umbrella of the Tyne Gateway Association, 
but as an individual and resident of Greens Place.
Much as I appreciated your meeting with the above mentioned Association I am personally
not satisfied with the outcome, particularly as new issues have come to light. The issues I 
refer to are the date stamp on drawing no 0296/1A and drawing for application  
ST/1146/13/COND which is not a match for the current structure. Therefore until I have 
some satisfactory answers to my very reasonable questions I do not consider this matter 
closed.
If you are unable to supply me with answers to my questions could you please pass the 
issue to someone who can.

sincerely
Mr M Dawson


